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Mon, Dec 6, 2021 at 5:07 PM 

My wife and I are completely against any change of the zoning in the Camerron Park to High 
Density Residential. 
We belive by changing to HOR that you will destroy the quality of life for residents by increasted 
traffic congestion. 
With Rasmussen Park on Mira Loma Dr.we also have concerns for the safety of the childern with 
increasted traffic congestion 

George Garrison 
Phyllis Garrison 
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To the Planning Commission 
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Tue, Dec 7, 2021 at 8:35 AM 

We have been following the proposed amendment for almost 2 years. It is our sincere request that this amendment be 
approved as recommended by staff at this time. It is time to rectify the error made by previous admins and keep 
Cameron Park" a special place", it is the right thing to do for all concerned. 
Respectively, 
Gerald Liggett 
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